
FIRE PROTECTION SPRINKLER SYSTEMS WORK  
EXAMINING BOARD 

 
SPECIAL MEETING NOTICE 

NOVEMBER 17, 2022 
 

The scheduled meeting of the Fire Protection Sprinkler Systems Work Examining Board 
on November 17, 2022, at 12:00 p.m. is cancelled due to lack of quorum 
 
 

 
Board Members:  David J. Waskowicz - Unlimited Journeyperson,  
   Chairperson  
   Wayne Roderick, Unlimited Journeyperson 
                                           Kevin Wypychoski – Unlimited Contractor 
                                           Anthony Moscato – Public Member 
   Keith Flood – Local Fire Marshal 
   Kevin Griffith – State Fire Marshal  
    
 
Board Vacancies:  One Unlimited Contractor 
   Public Members (2) 
 
 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
Shannon M. Rivera, 
License & Application Analyst 
Board Coordinator 

          
 

NEXT BOARD MEETING SCHEDULE: 
     

December 1, 2022 
 

     
 
 


